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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
February 3-7, 2025 
9:00am to 3:00pm 

 

MULTIPLE LOCATIONS ON ISLAND HWY  
 
Please be advised that BC Hydro will be accessing their manholes along Island Hwy between the hours of 9am 
and 3pm from Monday, February 3rd to Friday, February 7th, 2025. 
 

During this time, BC Hydro would move from location to location, and each location should take approximately 2-3 hours. 
Traffic control persons will be situated in the work zone to assist motorists, pedestrians, and cyclists.  
 

Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access as required. We ask that 
you lower your speed and use caution when travelling through the work zone. 
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